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Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Dexter, Missouri - There will be an encore performance of the “Walls of Terror”.  If
you missed Scott and Angie Laden's haunted barn and woods with live actors a couple
of weeks ago, then you can still get in on the action on Saturday, November 2nd.

Their farm is located at 9265 County Road 627 in Dexter.  Just go down 3 Mile Road  
to the end and follow the signs.  It's open to the public; however a $5.00 fee is being 
charged to cover expenses and encourage a repeat performance next year. 

"We hope this could become an annual event for people around here," state Angie 
Laden. 

It's recommended for ages 10 and up, but anyone can attend. 

For more information about the Walls of Terror Click Here!
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